
 

28 June 2023 

Mr. Lucas West
DRMS
Room 215
1001 E. 62nd Ave.
Denver, CO 80216 

Dear Mr. West,

In response to your letter of deficiency dated today requesting a Form 2 or a letter relinquishing 
confidentiality for the Rimrock Project Area (P- 2023-011), Standard Minerals / Thor Energy 
relinquishes confidentialty, with one exception, for the Project data.  The exception is that the Tax ID 
number on the permit application should be redacted.

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments

Sincerely,

Tony Adkins
Consulting Geologist


